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Deep learning has already achieved remarkable results in many fields. Now it’s making waves
throughout the sciences broadly and the life sciences in particular. This practical book teaches
developers and scientists how to use deep learning for genomics, chemistry, biophysics,
microscopy, medical analysis, and other fields.Ideal for practicing developers and scientists
ready to apply their skills to scientific applications such as biology, genetics, and drug discovery,
this book introduces several deep network primitives. You’ll follow a case study on the problem
of designing new therapeutics that ties together physics, chemistry, biology, and medicine—an
example that represents one of science’s greatest challenges.Learn the basics of performing
machine learning on molecular dataUnderstand why deep learning is a powerful tool for
genetics and genomicsApply deep learning to understand biophysical systemsGet a brief
introduction to machine learning with DeepChemUse deep learning to analyze microscopic
imagesAnalyze medical scans using deep learning techniquesLearn about variational
autoencoders and generative adversarial networksInterpret what your model is doing and how
it’s working
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Mark Saroufim, “Great intro to Computational Biology/Chemistry for ML engineers. I bought this
book to get up to speed with the main problems in Biology and see where I could contribute as
an ML engineer. Given how big the scope is, each chapter maps to an entire field it's challenging
to finish this book and feel like you're a domain expert in all of them.No book, especially one this
short will give you that deep of an understanding on that wide of a topic. However, seeing the
DeepChem code examples taught me more about Chemistry than perhaps my entire high
school education.The only reason I give this book 4 stars instead of 5 is because the quality of
the book degrades near the end and sort of becomes a cookbook for random ML techniques
like using GANs for drug discovery. However, the computational Chemistry and protein folding
chapters are exceptional and are the only reference I'm aware of that explains this stuff so simply
and with so much code.”

peter klein, “A good start for beginners. This book covers interesting and useful topics that are
essential for scientists. However, it scratches only the surface and is only useful for those who
need a guide where and how to start with data analysis. I appreciate well explained and easy to
follow code examples. However i returned the book due to it's basic information level.”

Maria, “Great deep intro to ML and range of uses in healthcare. Terrific book for folks looking to
understand the basics of machine learning and handful of applications across life sciences. The
book takes a really thoughtful step-by-step approach and also gives the opportunity to run the
code to get a real understanding of the technology. I’m not a programmer so even skipping those
examples I learned a ton about ML and broad range of use cases in the life sciences from tox
and binding predictions to microscopy and imagine analysis to electronic medical records. Great
book. Highly recommended if you want to get smart on this area. Skip the review papers and
dive into this!”

Reasonable Reviewer, “Loaded with practical examples, a great primer both for life sciences and
deep learning. I received Deep Learning specifically to write a review. That said, I try to be
honest and open in all my reviews.(Please see the enclosed pictures.)I loved the level of detail in
the book. It showed the deep learning code as well as demonstrated where to find data for
learning and training systems.The book took just the right level of technical depth both to be
credible as well as remain interesting and allow the reader to engage in learning.You can see
from the table of contents just how much information is packed into this small book.My one
caveat is that much of the book revolves around using the DeepChem program that is only
available for Mac and Linux users.Chapter two alone is worth four stars as it is a detailed, but
approachable description of deep learning.If you are a Mac or Linux user then the review jumps
to five stars.As a Windows user, you are going to struggle a bit and have to imagine what the
code might have done had you run it.All in all, read this as a primer on life sciences and how



they relate to potential deep learning applications.If you are a Mac or Linux user then go beyond
the basics and learn how to do some basic deep learning programming.”

D. Coral, “Touching the surface. This is a really nice introduction to a variety of health science
applications. I was particularly interested in the drug discovery chapter. The discussion touches
on some of the key challenges for preparing the molecule data for deep learning, such as
featurization. For example,"Unfortunately, the behaviors of biophysical systems are critically
constrained by their 3D structures, so the 2D techniques from previous chapters miss crucial
information. As a result, we will discuss a pair of new featurization techniques in this chapter.
The first featurization technique, the grid featurization, explicitly searches a 3D structure for the
presence of critical physical interactions such as hydrogen bonds and salt bridges (more on
these later), which are known to play an important role in determining protein structure. The
advantage of this technique is that we can rely upon a wealth of known facts about protein
physics. The weakness, of course, is that we are bound by known physics and lessen the
chance that our algorithm will be able to detect new physics.""The alernative featurization
technique is the atomic featurization, which simply provides a processed representation of the
3D positions and identities of all atoms in the system. This makes the challenge for the learning
algorithm considerably harder, since it must learn to identify critical physical interactions, but it
also makes it feasible for learning algorithms to detect new patterns of interesting
behavior."Similar to the paragraphs above, most of the book is pretty high level, with a few tips &
tricks and code examples sprinkled in. So this book is best for someone who would like a brief
introduction (the whole book is a quick read, can be finished in one evening) before getting into
other books and web resources that cover the topic in depth.”

Mr. P. Bilokon, “An excellent overview of applications of deep learning in the life sciences. A
great, easy to read overview of applications of deep learning in the life sciences. The only thing
is I wish the book were longer.”

Cliente Ebook Library, “Fantasticlo. Super interesante”
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